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Monday, April 26, 2021 
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

FLAGS LOWERED IN MEMORY OF FORMER MP AND MAYOR OF WELLAND, ALLAN PIETZ 

Welland, ON – Flags will be flown at half-mast at all Welland facilities on Wednesday, April 28, 2021 in 
memoriam of former MP and Mayor of Welland Allan Pietz who passed away on April 23, 2021. 

Mr. Pietz served as Welland’s mayor from 1965 to 1978 and as a Conservative Member of Parliament 
from 1984 to 1988. He finished his political career as a regional councillor representing Welland. Prior to 
his illustrious career in politics, Mr. Pietz was well-known in the community as the owner/operator of 
Sunnyside Dairy. 

The City of Welland offers its condolences to the Pietz family. 
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Contact: 
Mayor Frank Campion 
(905) 735-1700 Ext. 2101 
mayor@welland.ca 
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